
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Big Brothers Big Sisters of Rockland County is the proud 
recipient of a $10,000 grant, courtesy of Lia Toyota of 
Rockland located at 618 NY-303, Blauvelt, NY 10913. 

BBBS is most grateful to Lia Toyota of Rockland for its 
generosity as the main sponsor for its 35th Anniversary 
Recognition Dinner to be held on Friday, November 22nd at 
La Terrazza Restaurant located at 291 S Main St, New City, 
NY 10956. 
 
“We are most grateful for this grant,” said Ms. Ballard, 
CEO, “not because of the financial assistance but also 
because the amount of $10,000 guarantees a memorable 
benchmark of our services to Rockland County’s families, 
especially those from disadvantaged homes.”

Questions?
Please contact BBS of Rockland CEO - GILLIAN BALLARD
E: gballard@bbbsofrc.com | O: 845-634-2199 x 5
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